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The Wallingford Police Department has a limited supply of steering wheel locks that were 

acquired through an anti-theft campaign initiated by Hyundai in response to the increase in thefts 

of Kia and Hyundai vehicles.  

If you are a resident of Wallingford you may stop by the Wallingford Police Department to 

obtain one of these devices free of charge.  The steering wheel locks will be distributed on a first 

come first serve basis.  Individuals will be asked to present a Connecticut Driver's License 

confirming Wallingford residency along with their vehicle registration.   

These locks are for 2011-2021 Kia and Hyundai vehicles only.   
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